
 
 Nyewood CE Infant School  

Brent Road, Bognor Regis 
  West Sussex PO21 5NW 

Telephone: (01243) 823283 
Fax: (01243) 841606 

office@nyewoodinf.co.uk 
www.nyewoodinf.co.uk 

Headteacher: Anna Wells MA 
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Thursday 12th October  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Muddy Mondays 

After October half term we will be starting our weekly outdoor learning sessions in the woodland area in 

school for EYFS. These will be every Monday for either the morning or the afternoon. Children will need 

their coats on these days and a pair of wellies in a carrier bag to change into every Monday. Wellies can 

be left at school but please name these. We have some spares, so please talk to your child’s teacher if 

you would like your child to borrow a pair. We look forward to sharing our learning with you! 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Perkins  

EYFS Lead 
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